UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

LAWRENCE

DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

January 27, 1938,

Mr. Fred A. Deichman,
423 Wilshire Blvd.,
Seanta Monica, California.

Dear Fred:

Thanks for your letter of January 256th.
I am sorry that I haven't heard from Ralph Sherwin for a
long time, and do not know where he is at present,

It was a pleasure to hear from you.

With best wishes, I am

y




